
TOWN OF CHEVERLY 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

6401 Forest Road 
Cheverly, Maryland 20785 

 
September 22, 2020 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 
CONTRACT NO: PW-IFB-FY2021-003 
DESCRIPTION: Removal of Underground Storage Tanks (USTs) and Remediation of Petroleum 

Impacted Media 
 
TO ALL HOLDERS OF CONTRACT DOCUMENTS: 
 
The Bid Opening date for this project is still scheduled for Thursday, September 24, 2020. 
 
The attention of prospective bidders is directed to the following revisions, additions, and/or deletions to 
the Invitation for Bid PW-IFB-FY2021-003 and Addendum No. 1 submitted on September 21, 2020.  The 
Contractor is directed to make any Pen and Ink changes to the Contract Documents as described.  
Corrected sheets will not be provided for Pen and Ink changes.  
 

INVITATION FOR BID DOCUMENTS 
 

The following question(s) were received after the question deadline of 11:00 a.m. on Thursday, 
September 17, 2020.  Responses are provided for clarification to all bidders in italics after the question: 
 
1. Question: It is not clear what is meant by backfill being incidental to the contaminated soil removal. 

Do you mean we need to include the cost of backfill, installed in that unit rate? 
Response:  The cost of backfill (in accordance with the specifications included in the IFB) is to be 
included in that unit rate.   
 

2. Question:  What is the thickness of asphalt we should assume? 
Response: Assumptions regarding asphalt thickness should be consistent with the governing 
standard details appropriate for commercial institutions.   

 
Failure to comply with these instructions may result in your bid being declared irregular.   


